


Dutton Town Council Meeting Minutes
October 5th, 2020


Call to Order
Mayor Fleshman called the meeting to order at 7:00pm

Present
Mayor Susan Fleshman; Councilpersons; Bob Dauwalder, Pete Klein, Kara Fuhringer, and Pat Bayala; Public Works Director /Finance Officer/Clerk Jeremiah Kjensmo; Public no public attended

Public Comment 
There was no public comment. 

Current Bills
Mayor Fleshman presented the bills, talking briefly about the bill for winterizing the parks and getting sprinkler system blown out and the bill for our prepaid propane for winter. There were no questions. Councilwoman Fuhringer made a motion to pay the bills as presented and those yet to come in, Second by Councilman Dauwalder. Motion carried unanimously. 

September 9th Public Hearing and Meeting Minutes
Motion to agree to the minutes for the September 9th, 2020 with corrections made by Councilwoman Bayala, second by Councilman Dauwalder. Motion carried unanimously. 

September 23rd Budget Meeting Minutes
Motion by Councilman Dauwalder and second by Councilwoman Fuhringer to accept the minutes with corrections. Motion carried unanimously. 

Resolution to Accept BaRSaA Allocation
Councilman Klein made motion, second by Councilwoman Bayala to accept the allocated funds from the Bridge and Road Safety and Accountability act. Motion carried unanimously. 

C&C Excavation Pay Application #6
Motion was made by Councilwoman Fuhringer to accept and pay C&C Excavation application for payment #6, Second by Councilwoman Bayala. Motion carried unanimously. 

Mayors Report 
Mayor Fleshman informed the Council about the troubles we have had with the pivot line for our sewer lagoon, explaining the situation in trying to get our lagoon drawn down to an acceptable level before heading into winter. Mayor Fleshman reminded the council that as a worst case scenario we could end up having to use our discharge permit which though wouldn’t be an issue it isn’t really how we would like things to go. Mayor Fleshman filled the Council in on the progress with the water tank project and that it should be completed soon and that we had met with the Land Owner that granted us easement and got everything worked out as to the hook-up we are doing for his cattle watering operation and placement of his frost free hydrant. Mayor Fleshman informed the Council that we had some issues with the Town pickup and that we had to have some repairs done but all was well now and hopefully would stay that way. 

Next meeting
Next meeting set for November 2nd, 2020 at 7:00pm

Meeting adjourned 8:15pm.
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